
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATE:  July 12, 2011 

 

TO:  District Superintendents 

 

FROM: Robert Bumpus 

  ECS Liaison to the Commissioner 

 

RE:  Administrator Contract Review Q&A 

 

Attached is a revised Q&A document, “Executive County Superintendent Review of Administrator 

Contracts.  It was prepared pursuant to the requirements of N.J.S.A. 18A:7-8(j) and N.J.A.C. 6A:23A-3.1.  

You can use it to guide you in preparation of contracts for district superintendents, deputy 

superintendents, assistant superintendents and school business administrators.  Please share the Q&A with 

applicable administrative staff and with your school board president. 

 

Questions about administrator contracts should be directed to your Executive County Superintendent. 
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c: Deputy Superintendents 

    Assistant Superintendents 

    School Business Administrators 

    Board President  

 


